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MEMORANDUM TO: All Chiefs of Police and      
  Commissioner Thomas Carrique 

   Chairs, Police Services Boards 
 
FROM:   Richard Stubbings 
    Assistant Deputy Minister 
    Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division 
 
SUBJECT: Commerical Drivers Licence Waiver and Reduced Load 

Period Exemption 
 
DATE OF ISSUE:  April 20, 2020 
CLASSIFICATION:  General Information 
RETENTION:  Indefinite 
INDEX NO.:   20-0056 
PRIORITY:   High 
 
At the request of the Ministry of Transportation, I am sharing a communication regarding 
two recent updates impacting the trucking industry. 
 
The first is in relation to measures which were taken by the United States government to 
grant a waiver for commercial vehicle drivers whose driver licences expire after March 
20th through June 30th. The waiver is attached for your reference. 
 
The second is in relation to the exemption of additional commodities from Reduced 
Load Period (RLP) requirements in select areas of southern Ontario 
 
Please review the attached memo from A/Assistant Deputy Minister Nosa Ero-Brown, 
which provides details on these initiatives and their implications on enforcement.  
 
If you require further information regarding the waiver, please contact Kim MacCarl at 
416-235-5248 or Kim.MacCarl@ontario.ca, Frank Alulio at 416-235-5322 or 
frank.alulio@ontario.ca.  
 
If you require further information regarding the RLP requirements, please contact Joe 
Lynch at 416-389-8308 or joe.lynch@ontario.ca.  
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I trust this will be of assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Richard Stubbings 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division 
 
Attachments 
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